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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

 
No. H. 176/2018 

 

R I V E R  H U M B E R 
 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 2018 
 
 

MARINERS ARE REMINDED that Sunday 11 November 2018 is the centenary of 

the end of the First World War.  
 
The occasion will be commemorated with events across the United Kingdom and it is 
befitting that merchant ships in ports, anchored or moored within UK harbours are also 
included within this historic event. 
 
That vessels berthed, anchored or moored in harbours are encouraged to use a 
commemorative sound signal, a single blast of 5 to 10 seconds’ duration on the ship’s 
whistle, at 1102 UTC, on Sunday 11 November 2018. This sound signal will mark the end 
of two minutes silence, and vessels are encouraged wherever possible to take part. 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED that Harbour Authority approval is conditionally granted 

for any vessels wishing to participate, on the basis of visibility being greater than one 
nautical mile. 
 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 
09 November 2018 

 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the 
estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, including current live 
weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

 
www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/

